
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tomorrow our year 6 venture to France.  The children are joining over 
250 children from across ATLP on this once in a lifetime experience.  The 
children will be making an early start and have a fun packed week ahead 
including touring the Stade the France, climbing the Eiffel Tower, cruising 
down the River Seine and of course a full day at Disney!  I am so excited 
to hear about their adventures and see what they get up too.   A huge 
thank you to Miss Tuton, Mrs Fitzpatrick, Miss Marsh and Miss Sheward 
who are giving up their week to accompany the children.  Mrs Bannister 
will be on her own this week so please bare with us in the office if you 
need to speak to somebody. 
Tomorrow we have ‘Silly Science’ day in school.  This will launch National 
Science Week. The children love this event and will have lots of fun.  Look 
out on Dojo for the photographs! 
A reminder that Thursday is ‘World Book Day’.  The children again will 
have a fun filled day in school and are invited to dress up as their 
favourite book character and bring along their favourite book.  Again, 
look out for the photos on dojo. 
 
Have a lovely week!               Mrs Jones x  

 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       

Raffle tickets for our Easter Egg raffle  

will be on sale from Wednesday.  I will 

provide further details in the week. 

 

Easter bonnets and egg competition 

entries to be brought in for the final day 

of term! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


